
Confirmation 2019 

Due date: November 11, 2018 

     Name:  ___________________________________ 

 

 

CHOOSING A CONFIRMATION NAME 

 

Many people choose an additional Saint’s name at confirmation.  The preferred name, however, 

is the Baptismal name because it expresses the relationship that exists between Baptism and 

Confirmation.   

If a new name is taken, it should be the name of a recognized Saint of the Catholic Church.  If 

the Baptismal name is not that of a recognized Saint, a new name should be chosen for 

Confirmation.   

Names of Saints are chosen to serve as patrons and models for those being confirmed.  

Candidates should choose a patron Saint’s name, not because of the attractiveness of the 

name, but because of the attractiveness of the Christian life that person led.  

You can learn about our patron Saints by researching at www.americancatholic.org. 

Confirmation candidates, please complete the attached form.  You can write on the form and 

please answer all the questions about your Saint.   

Please staple your questionnaire to this page.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.americancatholic.org/


St. John the Evangelist Catholic Parish 

 

Confirmation 2019 – Saint’s Report 

 

 

Who is your Saint?  

 

Saint’s Feast Day and Place of Birth: 

 

What was it about this person’s Christian life that made you choose him or her?  

 

 

 

 

In your opinion, how is your Saint a role model for today’s society? 

 

 

 

 

If you were to meet your saint, what questions would you like to ask him or 

her?  

 

 

 

What does your Saint’s life tell you about that time period and what was going 

on with Christians? 

 


